
Code of Conduct – Parent

Code Of Conduct

As a club, we a have a responsibility to ensure that all young players at the club are
protected and safeguarded at all times. We also take great pride in the strong
reputation that the club has developed in the local community.

JOINING THE CLUB

· By making contact with the club, parents of a new player should already have
provided the club with an emergency contact number and a home address.

· It is essential that all parents/guardians read all documentation attached in this
e-mail. The documentation attached to this email is also available on the clubs
web-site.

· Horwich RMI AFC recognise payment of the yearly membership fee and first set
of monthly subs as confirmation that parents/guardians are agreeing to adhere
by this Code of Conduct.

· Before any child can train at the club, the Membership Form must have been
returned to development@horwichrmiafc.com

· If a player has previously been a member of another football club, all
equipment/kit belonging to that club must have been returned before the
Chairman of Horwich RMI AFC will authorise transfer into this club.

mailto:development@horwichrmiafc.com


Code of Conduct – Parent

BELONGING TO THE CLUB

As a parent of a child at Horwich RMI AFC, you are committing to ensuring that your
child is available at the correct dates and times with the correct equipment. In addition,
the attitude and behaviours exhibited by parents can influence the attitude of the
players and the reputation of the club in the community. It is important that the
enjoyment of the game and the welfare of the young players are paramount at all times.

· Ensure that the days and times required for training and matches are made
available and that appropriate transportation is organised.

· Players should arrive at training in suitable sportswear (Horwich RMI AFC kits are
available but are not compulsory) , suitable footwear and wearing shin pads.
Please ensure that they are dressed appropriately for the weather (sunny or
cold) and have a full water/drinks bottle. No jewellery is permitted due to health
safety concerns. For children who wear glass spectacles, only sports goggles are
acceptable.

· If a child is playing at the weekend for a Horwich RMI AFC team, players should
arrive at the match venue at the time specified by the club coach, in the correct
and full match kit and suitable footwear for the surface being played upon.
Again, no jewellery is permitted due to health safety concerns. For children who
wear glass spectacles, only sports goggles are acceptable. As at training, please
ensure that players are dressed appropriately for the weather (sunny or cold)
and have a full water/drinks bottle
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